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¡  Figures	suggest	1	in	4	people	is	affected	by	a	
mental	health	problem	

¡ Mental	illness	costs	UK	approx	£100	billion	a	
year	

¡  Support	for	mental	health	is	a	key	Government	
strategy	
§ Mental	health	to	have	parity	with	physical	health	
§  Key	aim	to	reduce	stigma	and	discrimination	
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¡  Focus	on	individual	pathology	
§  Distress	can	be	‘corrected’	through	treatment	
§ Masks	broader	issues	causing	distress	
▪  E.g.	unemployment,	isolation,	poor	housing	
	

¡ Mental	health	needs	to	be	considered	in	the	
context	of	wider	economic	hardship	and	
welfare	reform	

	
	





Aims:	
¡  to	understand	how	austerity	and	welfare	reforms	are	

affecting	mental	health	within	low-income	communities	
¡  to	understand	how	antidepressants	and	talking	therapies	

are	impacting	on	people’s	wellbeing	in	low-income	
communities	

¡  to	understand	the	challenges	facing	GPs	as	they	seek	to	
support	people	in	these	communities	

¡  to	identify	examples	of	effective	practice	in	health	
creation	

	
	



¡  Looks	beyond	the	clinic	to	the	broader	
context	of	people’s	everyday	lives	

¡  Focus	groups,	interviews,	community	
meetings,	conversation	analysis,	audio	diaries	

¡  Advisory	Board	–	made	up	of	residents,	GPs,	
service	providers,	commissioners.		



¡  GPs	are	currently	one	of	the	few	places	
people	can	seek	help	

¡  People	need	to	medicalise	their	stress	to	
receive	welfare	support	

¡  GPs	have	limited	support	to	offer	
¡ Medication	use	is	often	long-term		

§ Minimal	effectiveness	
§  Potential	for	harm	

¡  Challenges	accessing	IAPT	(talking	therapies)	



¡  Difficult	for	people	in	low-income	
communities	to	feel	a	sense	of	control	and	
purpose	in	the	current	economic	context	

	
¡  Excellent	examples	of	community	health	
creation	exist,	but	they	are	undermined	by	
resource	cuts	and	a	frenetic	obsession	to	get	
people	into	work	at	whatever	cost	

	



¡  Examples	of	good	practice	in	GP-patient	
consultations	involve	empathy,	listening,	
consistency	and	alternatives	to	
medicalisation	

¡  GPs	are	rarely	supported	to	provide	this	kind	
of	practice	

¡  Yet	it	would	save	money	and	create	health….	



¡  We	cannot	keep	addressing	mental	health	as	a	
purely	medical	issue		

¡  The	state	must	be	held	accountable	for	
alleviating	the	conditions	that	cause	stress	and	
exacerbate	poor	mental	health	

¡  GPs	play	a	vital	role	but	are	not	resourced	to	
deal	with	distress	in	low-income	communities	

¡  Health	creation	is	often	best	achieved	through	
community-led	initiatives	which	directly	tackle	
isolation,	enable	people	to	be	connected	and	
provide	people	with	a	voice	and	sense	of	
purpose	
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